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Dear Minister,

I wish to express my gratitude for your kind invitation to visit Estonia following our
meeting at the end of March.

I am honoured to accept your invitation to visit Estonia, with particular interest in exploring
the eastern borders, on 11 and 12 June 2025. The opportunity to continue our dialogue and
witness firsthand the challenges posed by Russia’s war in Ukraine is invaluable. I look
forward to contributing to our discussions on the economic, social, and security impacts
and participating in strategizing potential mitigation approaches, especially in the context
of the Cohesion policy Mid-term review and future of the Cohesion policy.

Thank you once again for extending this invitation. I am looking forward to visiting
Estonia and continuing our discussions in person.

Yours sincerely,

Jiirgen Ligi
Minister of Finance of Estonia




